Tel.No.: 27044711, 27047074

e-mail : contact@rdpsrohini.edu.in Website : www.rdpsrohini.com

Dated: 05.03.2020

Cir No: 36/March/2020 For All Classes

Notification for Corona Virus

Dear Parents

With reference to circular no. F.DE.23 (386)/Sch.Br./2019/227, it has been directed by the Directorate of Education to take preventive measures in order to stop spread of Corona Virus.

We want to ensure you that we are monitoring the situation carefully, and the school is following all official directions from public health officials.

However, to help you protect yourself and your ward from possible infection, we request you to follow the precautionary measures as mentioned below:

DO's	DON'T's
 Cover your nose and mouth with disposable tissue or handkerchief while coughing or sneezing. Frequently wash your hands with soap and water. Avoid crowded places. Person suffering from influenza like illness must be confined at home and consult doctor. Stay more than one arm's length distance from person sick with flu. Take adequate sleep and rest. Drink plenty of water /liquids and eat nutritious food. 	 Touching eyes, nose or mouth with unwashed hands. Taking medicines without consulting doctor. Excessive physical exercise. Touching surfaces usually used by public (railing, door gates, etc.).

We would be obliged with your cooperation to fight against such virus and maintain the healthy atmosphere for your ward.

Let's take precautions and not panic!

Best of health to everyone!

Dr. Praveen Gupta Principal